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Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Washington, DC 20511

John Greenewald, Jr. DEE 0 8 2015
I

I

Re: ODNI FOIA Case DF-2013-00205

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your email to the Office of the Director of National Intelligence
(ODNI) on 15 September 2013, in which you requested an appeal of your FOIA case
DF-2013-00190 regarding information about the U.S. Consulate in Benghazi, Libya. During
subsequent communication with our FOIA office, you agreed to withdraw your appeal and allow
us to process the case as a new request (Enclosure 1).

Your request was processed in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. 552, as amended, and
material was located that is responsive to your request (Enclosure 2). Upon review, certain
information has been determined to be currently and properly classified in accordance with
Executive Order 13526, Section 1.4(c), and that is, therefore, exempt from disclosure pursuant to
FOIA exemption (b)(1). In addition, information has been withheld pursuant to the following
FOIA exemptions:

e (b)(3), which applies to information exempt by statute, specifically S0 U.S.C. § 3024(i),
which protects intelligence sources and methods from unauthorized disclosure; and

e (b)(3), the relevant withholding statute is the National Security Act of 1947, as amended,
50 U.S.C. § 3024(m)(1), which protects, among other things, the names and identifying
information of ODNI personnel; and

e (b)(5), which protects privileged interagency or Intra-Agency information of a
deliberative nature.

If you wish to appeal our determination on this request, please explain the basis of your
appeal and forward to the address below within 45 days of the date of this letter:

Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Information Management Office
Washington, DC 20511

If you have any questions, email our Requester Service Center at DNI-FOIA @dni.gov or
call us at (703) 874-8500.

Sincerely,

. Yo
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4L dennifer Budson
Director, Information Management Division
Enclosures
















































































